
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER                  CHRISTMAS 2018 

FOR UNTO US A CHILD IS BORN, TO US A SON IS GIVEN; AND THE GOVERNMENT 
SHALL BE UPON HIS SHOULDER, AND HIS NAME SHALL BE CALLED WONDERFUL 
COUNSELLOR, MIGHTY GOD, EVERLASTING FATHER, PRINCE OF PEACE (ISAIAH 9:6) 
 

 
The Christmas season is here and so many of us are getting excited about everything that Christmas brings. 
Christmas in Uganda is often very different from our own in the UK, but for the last ten years, your 
generosity has enabled a Christmas plate of food to be provided through ALLHIM charity to those children 
and families who previously would not have had such a meal. Through this simple act so many children 
and adults we have been supporting are content and able to celebrate with us the coming of “the 
Wonderful Counsellor … Prince of Peace” (Isaiah 9:6). 
 
As we celebrate Christmas, let us also celebrate the ongoing work of ALLHIM in Uganda and the way in 
which this helps those in need to be able to celebrate with us. 
 

 

MOTHER JANET SCHOOL AND ORPHANAGE 
For many years, pupils in Primary 7 have had to travel from Mother Janet 
School to other venues to sit their Primary Leaving Exams (PLEs).  Thanks 
to your support via ALLHIM, the development and expansion of the 
hall/dining hall has been completed and provides a spacious area that 
can accommodate children sitting the National Examinations. This year, 
Mother Janet School was approved as an Examination Centre by the 
Uganda National Examination Board. This was a real blessing to Mother 
Janet Primary 7 pupils as the environment for their PLEs was comfortable 
and familiar to them. We pray that once again, as in previous years these 
pupils will be successful and gain places in Secondary education. 
 
 
 

 

 
 



MICHEAL AND HIS TEAM OF VOLUNTEERS AT ACYP CONTINUE TO UNDERTAKE 
TREMENDOUS WORK IN MUKOKO AND THE SURROUNDING VILLAGES 

The distribution of pigs to 
poor families continues to 
be a very important part 
of the work, enabling 
these families to gain an 
income which can be 
used to access medical 
treatment and other basic 
needs. 

Provision of food to 
malnourished HIV 
and AIDS infected 
children helps the 
medication to work 
more effectively 
and improves their 
quality of life 
considerably. Thank 
you so much. 

 

 

The distribution of seeds within the poorest communities 
continues to be a very important part of the work of ACYP. 
Thanks to your support, the fight against hunger continues to 
be more and more successful and some of the families are 
also able to provide for others in their locality from the 
surplus they reap. You are making such a difference – thank 
you! 

 

 

Providing chickens to poor families in very remote areas 
helps greatly in the fight against malnutrition. The regular 
supply of free eggs is a real blessing to those in most need – 
thank you for your ongoing support through ALLHIM and 
ACYP. 

 

  

 

 

CHRISTMAS GIFTS 

We want to thank those who have donated funds for a plate of food for Christmas. 
This will help to make Christmas special to the children and the very poor families in 
Uganda.  Also, a very big thank you to the sponsors who have given a Christmas gift 
for their sponsored children. We thank God for your continued support and for the 
huge difference this is making to the lives of those we work with in Uganda.  At this 

time, when we celebrate Christmas with our friends and family, please pray for: 
 

• Provision of mosquito nets for 210 orphans – a preventative measure that protects and helps to 
avoid ill health. 

• Good health for those in Uganda. 

• Provision for secondary school construction – the first two blocks have already been constructed and 
work is ongoing. 
 

Your support is appreciated so much by our friends in Uganda and the impact you are making on the 
lives of those in greatest need is considerable.  Many, many thanks. 
 

On behalf of ALLHIM Charity, a Happy Christmas to you and your family. May God bless you for your 
continued support. 
 
 


